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Dear Parent/Carer

Nasal Influenza (Flu) vaccination to be offered to:-

Primary School children in Reception and Years 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5

The Department of Health have announced that all children in reception year 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 are to be offered a nasal Flu vaccination this year.

The reason for this is that there is now good evidence, from the last five years of vaccination programmes in this country, of the benefits of immunising healthy children to reduce the transmission of Flu and to reduce absenteeism in schools for children and staff. 

'If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school please follow this link to complete an on line consent form;
https://www.nhsimms.uk/flu/information?type=flu&id=143057
The vaccinations will take place at your childs school on Wednesday 21st November 2018.The link will close 16th October 2018. If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since Sept 2018 please disregard this text. '
If you do not have access to the internet please contact the school office they will be more than happy to help you complete the form on line.
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At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where 
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential


